CITY OF RAPID CITY

RAPID CITY, SOUTH DAKOTA 57701-5035
Public Works Department

300 Sixth Street
Ted Johnson Phone: 605-394-4154
Public Works Department Fax: 605-394-3083
city web: www.rcgov.org e-mail: ted.johnson@rcgov.org
MEMORANDUM
TO: Terry Wolterstorff, Public Works Director and Public Works Committee

FROM:  Ted Johnson
Engineering Project Manger

DATE: May 7, 2013

RE: Infrastructure Acceptance
Marlin Drive Water and Sanitary Sewer
DEV 09-1004, 09SR074

This letter is to confirm that the Marlin Drive Water and Sanitary Sewer Infrastructure
Improvements have been completed, tested and record drawings submitted, and the project can
be accepted. This project was originally reviewed and approved in accordance with South

Dakota Codified Law 11-6-19; therefore surety is not required in conjunction with the two year
warranty.

Per Rapid City Ordinance 12.04.170(B)

“Infrastructure Acceptance — The Public Works Director shall place on the Public Works
Committee agenda and action item recommending acceptance of infrastructure when the
project as a whole is ready for acceptance.”

Please let me know if there are questions or need for additional information,

Sincerely;

Ted T. Johnson, P.E.
Project Manager

=)

EQUAL HOUSING
AL iU EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER



